
Butterfly Room November Newsletter 
Hello Parents!
We had a great month in the Butterfly Room! We learned the
letters C, K and H and about stars, hearts and hexagons. We
studied leaves and went on a leaf hunt to collect different
types of leaves. We used these leaves for different art
projects and to practice our sorting, graphing and description
skills. 

 We talked all about thankfulness and gratitude and talked
about all we have to be thankful for. This led us to draw and
describe our families and see how each of our families is
unique! We also talked about Thanksgiving and the traditions
we have of coming together to prepare a meal to share with
people you love and we came together as a class to make a
friendship fruit salad.

In chapel this month we learned about Jesus healing the 10
men with leprosy which taught us the importance of saying
“thank you” to Jesus for all that He provides us. Our offering
this month was food for the HCS Family Services Food
Pantry. 

Thank you for an amazing month, I can’t wait to begin
celebrating the holiday season as a class!
 
                                                                Miss Tech
Upcoming Dates:
11/22-11/24 No School
11/26 Church Christmas Decorating after 9:30 service



Thanksgiving Turkey Flowers Gratitude Trees

Celebrating Thanksgiving

Leaf Trees

Leaf Graphing

Corn on the Cob Hand Turkeys

Making Friendship Fruit Salad

Celebrating Dia De Los Muertos


